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Mr. Andrew Chesley
Executive Director
San Joaquin Council of Governments
555 E. Weber Ave
Stockton, CA 94202-2804

Dear Mr. Chesley:

California Division 650 Capitol Mall, Suite 4-100
Sacramento, CA 95814

June 1, 2017 (916) 498-5001
(916) 498-5008 (fax)

In Reply Refer To:

.r~..f._

u. '.:+1

CQ~:~~.~ V♦ ~Y~YvYln~~n~

SUBJECT: San Joaquin Council of Governments (SJCOG) Transportation Planning
Certification Review Report

The Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) and the Federal Transit Administration
(FTA) are pleased to transmit the final report for the certification review of the metropolitan
transportation planning process for San Joaquin Council of Governments (SJCOG).

The result of the certification review is that the FHWA and the FTA jointly certify that the
transportation planning process meets the requirements of 23 CFR 450 and 49 CFR 613.
This certification is valid for four years from the June 1, 2017 date on this letter.

Again, thank you and your staff for the time and assistance provided during the certification
review process. If you have any questions or need further information, please contact Cecilia C.
Godfrey of the FHWA at (916) 498-5033 or Jerome Wiggins of the FTA at (415) 734-9475.

Sincerely,

yi

~~Leslie T. Rogers
Regional Administrator
Federal Transit Administration
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Vincent P. Mamma
Division Administrator
Federal Highway Administration



cc: (e-mail)
Andrew Chesley, SJCOG
Diane Nguyen, SJCOG
Ted Matley, FTA Region IX

Jerome Wiggins, FTA Region IX

Tasha Clemons, FHWA

Cecilia C. Godfrey, FHWA
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